From:
To: Clerks

Subject: Approval for outdoor fitness class.

Date: June 18, 2023 10:11:05 PM

Hi there, Hope all is well.

I am a certified fitness instructor and I am hoping to conduct evening fitness classes during the summer months located at 24 Harbour Park Crescent in Beaverton, ON. I am just starting out and I feel as though my skills and technique and class types will bring out a fair bit of enthusiasm to Brock township and surrounding area. I will be maintaining a class of around 15-20 persons and conducting classes 3 times a week. I will be charging a reasonable fee to individuals to participate in the class.

I hope this email finds you well,	, and if any more information	n is required to p	ass this request I
can be contacted via email at		or by mobile at	

Kind Regards,

Jessica Delcourt